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RETIREMENT OF DIRECTOR 

 
 

 
 

17 NOVEMBER 2020 
 

Catapult Group International Limited (ASX:CAT, ‘Catapult’) confirms that Mr Brent 
Scrimshaw retired as a Director of Catapult at the end of the Annual General Meeting 
held today. 
 
Authorised for release to ASX by the Catapult Executive Chairman, Adir Shiffman. 

 
For media and investor enquiries, please contact: 

BODEN WESTOVER  

Brand & Communications boden@catapultsports.com | +61 431 221 343 

 
ANDREW KEYS 

Investor Relations Manager investor.relations@catapultsports.com | +61 400 400 380 
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